
 
 

 

07/21/2025 

 

Utility Update for Harris County Municipal Utility District No. 304 

Dear Residents, 

This is a Reminder that the commencement of the Water Main Cleaning Project (Pigging) in 
your area. This vital maintenance project is set to begin on Monday, July 21, 2025, and aims to 
improve water quality and system efficiency within our district. 

Day 5 (July 25, 2025) Affected Areas: 

Streets: 

• Glenfield Manor Ln 

• Silverglen N Dr 

• Candlewood Glen Ln 

• Schiller Park Ln 

• Cobbdale Ln 

• Mintglade Ln 

• Oxford Point Ln 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

Important Information for All Residents: 

We encourage you to prepare for daily water service interruptions expected to last 
approximately 8 to 10 hours each day. Services will be reconnected each evening. During this 
period, Precision Utility, LLC, your district operator, will conduct flushing to enhance water 
quality and remove any residual of brown water in area. Residents, if you experience water 
quality issues, please open your outside spigot and let it run until you see you clear water.  

For any questions or further assistance, please contact Precision Utility, LLC at 281-456-9825 or 
email service@precisionutility.biz. 

We apologize for any inconvenience these temporary disruptions may cause and appreciate 
your cooperation and understanding as we work to improve our community's water system. 

Thank you for your patience. 

Sincerely, 

Precision Utility, LLC 
Harris County Municipal Utility District No. 304 
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